
 
 
PSBA/Notice-115                     September 26, 2023 

 
NOTICE FOR MEMBERS 

 
3RD ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 
Respected Members, 
 
NOTICE is hereby given to all members of the Pakistan Stock Brokers Association (PSBA) that the 3rd Annual 

General Meeting (AGM), which was scheduled to be held on Friday, September 29, 2023, has been re-

scheduled for Monday, October 2, 2023, at 4:00 PM, due to the holiday announced on September 29 on 

account of (12th Rabi ul Awwal Eid Milad un Nabi). 

 
_______sd__________ 
BILAL FAROOQ ZARDI 
Secretary General 
 
Copy to: 
 
1. PSBA Website 


